Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Ray Wotring <ray@getliberty.org>

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 1:22 PM

To: Mark Wohlschlegel; Nathan Mehrens

Subject: FW: Extension of time for FOIA No. 2012-042 (William Wilson)

From: David Senzel [David.Senzel@fcc.gov]

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2011 1:12 PM

To: Ray Wotring

Subject: Extension of time for FOIA No. 2012-042 (William Wilson)

Dear Mr. Wilson,

We are processing your Freedom of Information Act request, FOIA No. 2012-042. This is to inform you that we are
taking a 10 day extension of time pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.461(g)(1)(i). The extension is necessary to search for and
collect records from multiple offices.

Sincerely,

David S. Senzel

Total Control Panel Login<https://asp.reflexion.net/login?domain=getliberty.org>

To: info@getliberty.org<https://asp.reflexion.net/address-properties?alD=153765604&domain=getliberty.org>
From: david.senzel@fcc.gov<https://asp.reflexion.net/address-properties?alD=458860181&domain=getliberty.org>

Remove<https://asp.reflexion.net/FooterAction?ver=2&un-wl-sender-
address=1&rID=153765604&alD=458860181&domain=getliberty.org> this sender from my allow list

You received this message because the sender is on your allow list.



